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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I strongly oppose the current bill before Parliament regarding changes to abortion
 laws in Queensland.  I am opposed to the bill because it will remove all
 protections and there are no safeguards in place.
 
I believe the current laws are suitable and should not be altered.
 
Yours faithfully
Andrew Burr
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